Your Session Proposal for the 2018 NASPA Annual Conference Has Been Accepted

naspa=naspa.org@mg.naspa.org on behalf of naspa@naspa.org

Fri 10/27/2017 6:06 PM

Inbox

To:Alexis Fineberg <anf0030@tigermail.auburn.edu>;

RE: Making Meaning of Student Leadership: Engaging Students in Assessment, Program ID-49701

Dear Alexis Fineberg:

Congratulations and welcome to a coveted spot on the 100th NASPA Annual Conference presenter list! On behalf of the 2018 NASPA Conference Leadership Committee, we are excited to share with you that your session noted above has been accepted for our annual meeting held in Philadelphia, PA, March 3-7. There are action items in this email, so please make sure to read down to the very end.

Our goal for #NASPA18 is to provide our attendees with valuable content and connections to make it the most successful event in our history! Your session will certainly help us meet this goal and will go a long way in building your professional portfolio by presenting to your colleagues. Over the last several years, the NASPA Annual Conference has earned the reputation as the premiere and largest conference for student affairs educators in the world. And we are grateful that you'll help to continue this tradition.

In selecting programs for this conference, the committee looked closely at program quality and the efficacy of the learning outcomes. The NASPA Guiding Principles of innovation, integrity, and inquiry, inclusion were the focus of this year's content and your program met that need!

SESSION DATE & TIME: Your session has been scheduled at the following date and time.

Day/Time: Monday, March 5 (10:10 AM - 11:00 AM)

Room/Venue: Salon L - Marriott Downtown

Given the complex nature of scheduling over 800 sessions, your presentation, date, and time slot were assigned based on the needs of the overall conference program. We are generally unable to accommodate requests for date and time changes. If you had submitted your program for Constituent Group Sponsorship, your program was not selected to be highlighted but has been accepted into the general interest program schedule.

CONFIRMATION: Please confirm your participation no later than Friday, November 3, 2017 using the online confirmation form. Click on the link below to access the online form. If we do not hear from you by November 3rd, we'll be disappointed, but understand that your plans to present at the 2018 NASPA Annual Conference have changed. We will likely give your spot to another deserving program that we were not able to accept because of space limitations.

http://apps.naspa.org/cfp/coord/conf_index.cfm?progid=49701

OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION:

Now that you know you'll be speaking at #NASPA18, we need your help in making sure your presentation is as good as it possibly can be!

First, there is a little housekeeping that you need to take care of. The 2018 CLC expects that you will use the valuable insights from the reviewers to improve your program. Your program was accepted based on its potential and that you will make changes to your presentation based on these recommendations. Reviewers' names have been removed although they were informed that their reviews would be sent to the coordinating presenter. Reviewer comments are only available to you as the coordinating presenter, so you may wish to share the comments with your co-presenters, if appropriate.

PEER REVIEW PROCESS: The 2018 CLC couldn't select all these programs alone! Nearly 1,100 peer reviewers helped us pick from the 1,900 submitted programs. Your reviewer colleagues were matched with your program based on your content and their expertise. You can find reviewer comments by clicking on the following link:

http://apps.naspa.org/cfp/coord/conf_index.cfm?progid=49701

EDITING: As we prepare conference program book and online materials, your program title and abstract may be edited. If changes are made, they will be minor. Editing is for clarity, congruency, and maximum interest. All abstracts will be available for attendees to view on the conference website and the conference mobile app. Please review your program abstract in the confirmation of agreement form.

As the coordinating presenter, you will need to communicate all of this information to your co-presenters as they do not receive these e-mails. The Coordinating presenter for this session must be a NASPA member and all presenters must be registered for the 2018 NASPA Annual Conference. We also will need any changes to your presenter(s) and other content by January 5, 2018. It is important to note that we may not be able to add extra presenters to your session depending on how many sessions that they are already presenting.

SESSION HANDOUTS: Finally, in order to support a sustainable environment, the conference committee prefers a paperless meeting unless it is crucial to the success of your presentation. You will receive an e-mail before and after the conference with directions on how to upload your presentation materials to the NASPA website. We are going to be diligent this year in asking presenters to upload their presentations by February 28 so participants can prepare for your session!

If you have questions about your program, please contact Greg Morris in the NASPA office at gmorris@naspa.org.

We are excited to welcome you to Philly in March. Your participation will make the 100th NASPA Annual Conference a very special event.

Sincerely,

Kevin Bailey
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs
University of North Carolina at Charlotte
2018 NASPA Annual Conference Chair

Deb Moriarty Vice President for Student Affairs Towson University 2017 - 18 NASPA Board Chair